
 Dear Senator, 
 
I strongly support the changes to the animal welfare bill and commend Senator 
Bartlett for it's proposal.  I trust that the bill will be passed, and it's implementation 
will mean the end of much harm and mistreatment of our fellow living ceartures.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Layla Weiss 
Senior Occupational Therapist 
Rozelle Rehabilitation and Recovery Service 
 

 




